
 

The Danish Nutrition Society early gives 20.000 kr. As scholarships to students at both BSc 

and MSc level, who go abroad as part of their studies. Usually to do field work, be an exchange 

student or present their work at a scientific conference.  

On Thursday 14th of January some of these students as well as other students who have 

travelled will share their experience and challenges with going abroad. 

 

Venue: Dining Room, 1st. floor, Department of Nutrition, Exercise and Sports, 
Rolighedsvej 1958 Frederiksberg C 

Programme: 

 

17.00 "Studying at Medical Research Council nutrition units abroad and Cambridge 
University during my BSc studies" and "HIV-positive women, their breast-milk´s 
micronutrient quality and their infant´s growth - a systematic review"  BSc thesis work  

 Anette Marie Nystrøm, final year BSc student, Global Nutrition and Health, Metropolitan 

University College Copenhagen 

  

17.25 ”Associations between changes in physical activity behavior and body weight 
after Roux-en-Y-gastric Bypass surgery” 

Maja Bramming & Anne-Ditte Termannsen, Msc Project, Human Nutrition, Department of 

Nutrition, Exercise and Sports, University of Copenhagen 

  

17.40 "Maternal pre-pregnancy weight, gestational weight gain and birth outcomes in 
the Gambia" 

Seham A A. Elmrayed final year BSc student, Global Nutrition and Health, Metropolitan 

University College Copenhagen 

  

18.05 "Socioeconomic status of mothers and the double burden of malnutrition in 

Nepal" 

Mahesh Sarki final year BSc student, Global Nutrition and Health, Metropolitan University 

College Copenhagen 

 

18.30 “Acceptability of insect-based bis-cuits and assessment of intestinal chitin 
degradation in school children. A study in Bondo, Kenya”  
Anja Maria Homann, MSc project, Department of Nutrition, Exercise and Sports, University of 

Copenhagen 

 

Snacks and beer/soft drinks will be served at the meeting 

Please sign up for the meeting by emailing mekr@nexs.ku.dk no later than Wednesday 13th.  


